
Friday September 13th 2019 

Dear Parents 

We were joined by Canon Frank 

on Wednesday to celebrate our 

first Mass of the new School Year. 

Mass was led beautifully by our 

Year 3 Students who read their 

own  thoughtful bidding prayers. 

On Tuesday, Mrs Devlin and Mr 

Fuentes, accompanied by Canon 

Frank, took a group of Year 6 Stu-

dents to represent Laleham Lea 

at the ‘Beginning of a New Year’ 

Mass at St George’s Cathedral. 

Our Students behaved impecca-

bly as always and following Mass,  

met with our new Archbishop 

The Most Reverend John Wilson. 

It was lovely to see so many of 

you at our Curriculum Evening 

last night. Hopefully the evening 

gave you an insight into what 

your child/children will be learn-

ing this year and how best to sup-

port them at home. If you could 

not be there, handouts from each 

class are available from your 

child’s Teacher. 

Thank you for your generous do-

nations of second-hand school 

uniforms. We have a large num-

ber of blazers, shorts, jumpers, 

bags and other  items. We are 

hoping to hold a  Second Hand 

uniform sale next Friday. Please 

do let the School Office know if 

you are able to help with this. 

Wishing you all a lovely, sunny 

weekend. 

Ms Barry 

Head Teacher 

 

 

Mrs Devlin and Mr Fuentes took a 

group of six Year 6 Students to rep-

resent Laleham Lea at the 

‘Beginning of a New Year Mass’ at 

St George’s Cathedral on Tuesday. 

Canon Frank also accompanied the 

trip and the group were lucky 

enough to meet with The Most 

Reverend Archbishop John Wilson 

after the service. 

A Beginning of a New Year Mass 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 1—Olivia, Year 2—Amaya, Year 3—Seren,  

Year 4—Samson, Year 5—Alexander, Year 6—Joshua 

       

Stars of the Week 

Well done to all our Stars! 

 

 

 

Thank you for all your generous dona-

tions of second hand uniform over the 

summer. The PTA cupboard is bursting 

with bags, blazers, hats and more. 

We will be holding Second Hand Uni-

form sale next Friday from 8.30am 

and again from 3.15pm. If anyone is 

able to help out on the day, or help to 

sort the uniform during next week, 

this would be very much appreciated. 

Mathletics  Certificates 

Silver—Max, Joshua 

Nursery News 

This week Nursery have 

been exploring the topic 

‘All About Me’. 

The children have en-

joyed participating in a 

range of activities such 

as using a variety of re-

sources to create their 

own house, using differ-

ent brush strokes to cre-

ate a picture of their fam-

ily and having an open 

group discussion about 

who is in their family and 

why they are special to 

them.  


